
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 25, 2021 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:   Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. (“Liberty” or the “Company”) 
 Case No. GT-2021-0073 – Tracking No. YG-2021-0137 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

On December 31, 2020, Liberty filed an application pursuant to RSMo. §§393.1009-
393.1015 and Commission Rules 20 CSR 4240-2.060, 2.080, and 3.265, requesting that the 
Commission authorize changes to the Company’s Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge 
(“ISRS”).  

 
On January 14, 2021, Liberty filed a revised ISRS tariff sheet with a proposed effective 

date of March 15, 2021. The Staff of the Commission and Liberty have worked diligently to 
identify, process, and examine the Company’s ISRS-eligible costs, and this process continues. 
To allow additional time for Staff’s review and a decision from the Commission, Liberty 
voluntarily extends the ISRS tariff effective date from March 15 to June 1, 2021. 

 
Please bring this action to the attention of the Commissioners and the appropriate 

Commission personnel, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
  


